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Chris Atchison, President 
British Columbia Construction Association 
401 - 655 Tyee Road 
Victoria, BC V9A 6X5 
 
 
Dear Chris,  
 
On behalf of the Canadian Construction Association (CCA), congratulations to the British Columbia 
Construction Association (BCCA) on once again being named the recipient of the CCA Workforce 
Excellence Award. It is a pleasure to recognize BCCA’s ongoing efforts in championing diversity and 
inclusion in the construction industry.  
 
Given the challenges that everyone faced this year, it is especially motivating to see initiatives, such as 
the Skilled Trades Employment Program, continue to place many newcomers in the industry and 
educate individuals on our very essential work. Your new Builders Code app provides a light-hearted 
approach to serious topics, at the touch of a finger, and its two-minute reminders ensure that inclusion, 
respect, and integrity remain top of mind for those on the jobsite, or in the office. 
 
Congratulations again on continuing your excellent work. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mary Van Buren 
CCA President 


